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Comments: It is my opinion that the temporary dispersed camping plan implemented last summer worked

exceptionally well in and around Tincup and should be made permanent.  Even though camping opportunities

were theoretically reduced, in reality there were always excellent camping spots available especially up Mirror

Lake Road even on the busiest ties of the summer.   I find no downside in making the  plan permanent and

sincerely encourage you all to do so. 

 

I would also hope that you find ways to enforce the plan.  Without adequate enforcement, I fear that the plan

could be implemented on paper but not in reality.

 

Thank you very much.


